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Deadline to Enroll for Ohio Agriculture Conservation Initiative Farmer 
Certification Program is March 31 

New Video Details Free Mobile App to Help Farmers Protect Ohio’s Waterways 

COLUMBUS, OH – Today, the Ohio Agriculture Conservation Initiative (OACI) released a video to 
encourage farmers to sign up for the OACI Farmer Certification program through the mobile app to help 
increase adoption of best management practices and recognize farmers who demonstrate a 
commitment to continuous improvement. 

Enrollment has been simplified for the OACI Farmer Certification Program, which will help farmers take 
conservation programs to the next level. Farmers participating in the H2Ohio program must be enrolled 
by March 31, 2021. 

“Enrolling is easier than ever with the new streamlined account set up,” said Kris Swartz, northwest Ohio 
farmer and OACI chair. “Farmers can enroll using the mobile app or through our website when and 
where it’s most convenient. After enrolling, farmers will be eligible to become certified in 2021.” 

OACI’s Farmer Certification Program will help improve soil health, yield and cost-efficiency and deliver 
cost savings for farmers through practical, workable soil health solutions.  

The no-cost program is administered by the Ohio Federation of Soil and Water Conservation Districts 
and is available to farmers throughout Ohio.  

To enroll in the OACI Farmer Certification program, visit OhioACI.org or download the app from the 
Apple App Store or Google Play Store.  

OACI was created as an innovative, collaborative effort of the agricultural, conservation, environmental 
and research communities to improve water quality. For more information, visit www.OhioACI.org.  

To view the video:  https://youtu.be/MerCBUtFNfU  
 

### 

 

MEDIA CONTACT: Daniel van Hoogstraten, Remington Road Group, 202.288.7007 

Ohio Agriculture Conservation Initiative partners include: American Farmland Trust, Environmental Defense Fund, 
National Center for Water Quality Research at Heidelberg University, Ohio AgriBusiness Association, Ohio 
Cattlemen’s Association, Ohio Conservation Federation, Ohio Corn and Wheat Growers Association, Ohio Dairy 
Producers Association, Ohio Environmental Council, Ohio Farm Bureau Federation, Ohio Federation of Soil and 
Water Conservation Districts, Ohio Pork Council, Ohio Poultry Association, Ohio Sheep Improvement Association, 
Ohio Soybean Council, The Fertilizer Institute, The Nature Conservancy, and The Ohio State University College of 
Food, Agriculture, and Environmental Sciences.  


